
 27th February 2024  

Motivation letter 

 

Dear Members of the EAHP Nomination Committee, 

 

I would like to express my profound interest in European hospital pharmacy matters and 
the matters of our European professional association, the EAHP.   

After engaging with EAHP on different levels, I believe I can contribute to the further 
development of our profession and the Association. 

I can offer a long-standing experience in hospital pharmacy, but also in the education, 
regulatory and public sector. 

Currently, I work as a hospital pharmacist at the University Hospital Motol in Prague and 
as a Head of the Pharmacy department of the Institute of Post-graduate Education in 
Health. I am writing to apply for a position on the EAHP Board.  

Between 2004 – 2012, I was a member of the EAHP Scientific Committee. I helped to 
organize the EAHP congresses, and I was responsible for the preparation and facilitation 
of the seminars. Since 2015, I have been the Czech delegate to the EAHP General 
Assembly. I was also active in the CTF project. 

After working for twenty-five years in several positions in hospital pharmacies and other 
pharmacy settings, I have a broad overview of pharmacy not only in the Czech Republic 
but also in other countries. I am professionally active in the area of improving the quality 
of the pharmaceutical care and the post-graduate education.  

I wish to offer my expertise, experience, positive attitude, and time to my colleagues in 
the EAHP. I can contribute to various projects, policies and activities of the Association 
and help build a better future for our patients and profession. 

I look forward to working as a member of the EAHP, should the GA consider me a proper 
candidate. 

 

Thank you very much for your kind consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Marcela Heislerová 


